
From:  

Amber Shimamoto  

What do you want to tell legislators about the proposed $1.9 Billion Rose Quarter Freeway Expansion 
and Oregon's transportation system?  

Please conduct an EIS for the proposed 10 lane expansion through Albina Neighborhood!!! Please 
consider alternative options that prioritize the needs of the people that are in alignment with 
environmental justice principles, please do not contribute to further harm of this already severely 
displaced and marginalized community members. Please think of the long term environmental 
consequences of this action and how it does not prepare portland for a future that is sustainable or 
habitable for all!!!  

 


